
Livonia Public Schools
Finance Office

Date: March 6, 2023

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From: Alison Smith, Chief Financial Officer

Re: Financial Update

I would like to update the Board of Education on revenue and expenditure 
projections for the 2023-2024 school year as well as share information made 
available from the Governor’s office on the projected 2024-25 School Aid budget.  
Please include this item on the agenda on the March 11, 2024 Finance 
Committee meeting.

Thank you.

AS

c: Board of Education


